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Hello Neighbor, 
 
The Wildwood Park District is reaching out to give you notice that a set of three (3) LED safety 
security lights have been added at Sunset Park. The lights will be added to the existing ComEd 
electric pole located in the Sunset Park parking lot overseeing the park and parking lot itself.  
 
The installation was completed by ComEd technicians. Installation has been completed on 
Wednesday, March 20th, 2024 with the possibility of the lights being functional the night of 
Wednesday, March 20th, 2024. The lights are being installed up on the pole to avoid damage 
and out of the reach of vandals. 
 
Please do let the Park District know if there becomes any problems with the lights once 
functional (if they are interfering directly with homes and windows, not facing enough of the 
park, etc.) so that we may have them adjusted properly. We can be reached at 847.223.7275 
during business hours and 224.723.2795 and at bmagnini@wildwoodparkdistrict.com after 
hours.  
 
Based on resident/community feedback from previous focus groups, suggestions to our Staff, 
and our most recently completed Community Needs Assessment Survey; there was a desire 
for additional lighting in our parks to help deter unwanted activity and loitering after posted 
park closing hours and assist law enforcement/Park Safety Staff in their jobs patrolling the 
parks.  
 
Again, please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions, comments, or 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brandon Magnini 
Park District Manager 
Wildwood Park District 
847.223.7275 
bmagnini@wildwoodparkdistrict.com 
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